
Clark Mount-Campbell Remembered
 
We are saddened to report that Clark Mount-Campbell, long time
Board member for ARC Industries, passed away on September
25, 2021.  Clark became a member of the ARC Industries Board in
1982 and continued on with the Board until his passing. According
to Bob Gaston, CEO of ARC Industries “Clark has been a steady
and invaluable Board member and friend to many, providing
leadership that has allowed for continued stability through the
many required changes over the years. He will certainly be
missed.” 

Arrangements for Clark are being handled by Schoedinger
Funeral Services:

https://www.schoedinger.com/obituaries/Clark-MountCampbell/  
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